
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
Why You Should Invest in the BAC-PAC 
 
Imagine a future where chiropractic is fully integrated into the healthcare system, and everyone 
has access to the care they need. 
  
This is the future we are working to create at the Better Access to Chiropractic Political Action 
Committee (BAC-PAC). BAC-PAC is a brand-new Super PAC that is dedicated to electing pro-
chiropractic candidates to Congress. 
  
With your help, we can make a difference in the upcoming elections and ensure that chiropractic 
has a stronger voice in Washington, D.C. 
  
Here are just a few reasons why you should invest in BAC-PAC: 
  

• The chiropractic profession is growing rapidly, with more than 70,000 chiropractors 
practicing in the United States today. And yet, chiropractic is still not fully integrated into 
the healthcare system. 

• BAC-PAC will work to elect pro-chiropractic candidates to Congress who will fight to 
ensure that chiropractic is treated equally to other healthcare professions. 

• BAC-PAC is an independent expenditure political action committee, which means it can 
raise and spend unlimited dollars to support pro-chiropractic candidates. 

• BAC-PAC is meant to enhance, not compete with, the work of other pro chiropractic 
PACs associated with the profession. 

• BAC-PAC 's team of political professionals has the experience to identify and support 
pro-chiropractic candidates who can win. 

  
Every dollar counts, and your investment in BAC-PAC will help us to elect pro-chiropractic 
candidates to Congress and advance our legislative policy objectives, like Medicare 
modernization. Please make a generous contribution to BAC-PAC today. 
  
Thank you for your support. 
  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 

John Murray, Chair       Glenn Jaffe, DC, Vice-Chair 


